
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
RE: Year 10 Parent Information Evening – Thursday 5th January 5pm to 6.30pm 
 
Over the last two weeks year 10 have completed assessments in each of their GCSE subjects and 
marking is taking place now by their teachers with support from our Harris Federation consultants. 
 
On Thursday 5th January I would like to invite year 10 parents to a Parents’ Information Evening to 
discuss next steps for the year group. The evening will take place at Clock Mill from 5pm. 
 
This will be an opportunity for parents to hear from myself, your Head of Year Mr Perkins and the 
Executive Principal Lisa Kattenhorn on how the academy will work with year 10 in order to assure all 
pupils make good progress in their GCSE courses. This will include details of timetable changes we 
will be making in the new year increasing the number of hours studied in English and Maths for 
some pupils and reducing overall GCSEs from 11 to 10 in order to raise outcomes for your child.  
 
The evening will also be an opportunity for parents to hear from each of our subject leads giving 
further details on the exam courses we follow and how your child can be supported. 
 
I look forward to speaking to you on Thursday 5th of January. 
 
Best wishes for the Christmas and New Year break and a reminder that school starts again for all 
pupils on Wednesday January 4th 2023. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 

Mark Taylor 
Principal 

 


